
June 7, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Mark Daly 

KARE-TV  

8811 Olson Memorial Highway 

Golden Valley, MN 55427 

 

Dear Mr. Daly: 

 

Per your recent conversations with John R. Tunheim, I am enclosing an information packet about the 

Assassination Records Review Board.  In addition, I have included copies of documents as they 

appear before and after they are reviewed by the Board. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  Thank you for your interest in the 

Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures  


